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12 August  2011 
 
 
Dear Colleagues & Friends: 
 
 
The Association of Special Libraries of the Philippines (ASLP), Inc. would like to invite 
you to its forum on "Web Safety & Security"  during the 32nd Manila  International 
Book Fair on September 15, 2011, 10:00 AM at Meeting Rooms 5 & 6 SMX Convention 
Center, Pasay City. 
 
Mr. Severo "Sonnie" Santos an advocate of  "web safety for parents" will be the 
resource speaker. 
 
Forum summary: 
This forum will introduce the basic concepts on how to protect us and the kids in surfing 
the cyberworld and social media safely. A proactive approach to cyber-bullying and 
parenting in social media era will also be discussed. 
 
Objectives: 
This forum aims to bring awareness of the online risks,  promote smart use of the social 
web and set the bar on web safety 
 
Who should attend? 
Librarians, archivist, students, other information specialists, and any interested individuals 
on the proactive and responsible use of social web. 
 
The forum fee is P200.00 for ASLP non-members and P100.00 for active ASLP members, 
and students.   
   
For reservation and further inquiries, please contact any of the officers or visit ASLP at: 
 

http:// aslpwiki.wikispaces.com      or     www.facebook.com/ASLP.librarians 
 

 
Thank you and we are looking forward seeing you at the forum. 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Alicia S. Paraiso       
Vice President/ Conference Chair   
 
 
Noted By: 

  
Shirley Ingles-Cruz 
President 


